
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: January 6, 2025 

 

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” re-elected Supervisor Gerald 

Steen as President of the Board and Supervisor Karl M. Banks as Vice President of the 

Board. 

 

• At the request of Supervisor Karl M. Banks, the Board appointed LaVada Strickland to 

the Madison County Nursing Home Board and Ernest Odom to the West Madison Utility 

District Board. 

 

• The Board approved the final plat for The Crossroads. The development is 10 lots on 

approximately 95.95 acres. 

 

• The Board approved a change to the preliminary plat for Woodgate Subdivision at the 

southeast corner of Yandell Road and Old Canton Road. The development is 

approximately 379 lots on 165 acres. The average size of the homes will be 1,800 square 

feet. The changes were made to increase safety and reduce congestion by removing 

driveways from Yandell Road.   

 

• The Board approved hiring the Hollomon Group and Luckett Communications for 

planning and preliminary exhibit design for the Madison County Historic Courthouse. 

 

• The Board approved the City of Ridgeland’s request to use voting machines during the 

municipal elections. 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on January 21, 2025, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton 

 

 

 

--Please download our complimentary app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


